
“The Training and Technology Group of the Association for Talent Development 
Orange County Chapter(ATD-OC) has been devoting their activities to create an 
online training program that will serve as an on-demand learning tool for all 
nonprofits that are seeking to recruit volunteers.  The training will give nonprofits 
looking to fill volunteer opportunities the ability to learn how to post to our 
Volunteer calendar.  It will also alleviate staff time that was utilized twice a month 
to run the training as a live webinar.  By making this training more self-paced and 
accessible at any time, nonprofit professionals won't have to wait to be trained 
before they can post, and will be able to return to specific learning modules at any 
time should they need a refresher; something that was not possible when the 
training had to be led by an instructor via the webinar format.  We are grateful for 
this group of professionals coming together with the passion and desire to make 
this training effective for the sake of our nonprofit clients.  It has not been an easy 
process with systems changing, minimal budgets, not to mention that all the 
professionals within the group have full-time jobs.  OneOC wants to honor them 
for their time and commitment to the project.” 
 
Victoria Torres 
Director of Professional and Organizational Development,  OneOC 
 

 


